

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome to attend.

Next Meeting, Thursday, January 19, 2017



Every Sunday 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays from 2-4 PM

2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the food bank.

Thank you Knights for all the help you are giving us with shoveling the snow. You are APPRECIATED!

Altar Society News

January Duties

Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9 Coffee Hour—10; No Duty—6

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!!!

As you all know, Judy Schroeder has provided the leadership for our Chrism Mass for many many years and we wish to thank her for her leadership.

However, Judy retired from that role last year and now we need someone or two to take on this leadership role.

If you are interested in doing the Chrism Mass dinner, please contact Jody at 541-519-0162 or jjcolton@hughes.net. Your help will be greatly appreciated by both our church and the entire Diocese.



We are getting closer to our goal of \$15,000. We received another generous donation so we now have \$6,491.00. Thanks to all of you have donated. Hopefully we will have a new dishwasher by turkey dinner in November.

Religious Education

Classes will resume on Wednesday January 18th at the regular time.

Religious Education for Children and Families

There will be a parent meeting on January 18th at 7:00pm. This meeting is for parents of

children that will be receiving the sacrament of Reconciliation and First Communion.

The Study group will meet on Wednesday at 1:30pm in the Rectory. We will be studying The Wild Goose. The Wild Goose was a term that the ancient Celts had for the Holy Spirit. The Holy Spirit has been given to use not as a possession to be tamed or controlled, but rather as a Person that will lead us to the "Heart of God."

Idaho Catholic Youth Conference Ford Idaho Center, Nampa March 10-12, 2017

Special guests include: Fr. Jose Robles-Sanchez, Jackie Francois and Bobby Angel, Danny Ray and more February 9th last day to register.

The registration fee is \$99 per person, including adults. If you are interested contact Ann Kniesel at 541-523-4521.

From Dawn's Desk



The office and food bank will be closed Monday, January 16, 2017 in honor of Martin Luther King holiday. We will reopen regular hours on the 17th.

Parishioner contribution letters are ready and will be mailed out this week. If you have changed your address or don't receive your letter, please let me know and I can print out another one for you.

Finally, please use your contribution envelopes as they are easier for us to document your contribution. If you don't have envelopes, and would like one, please contact me and I get it for you.

Thank you!